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FADE IN:1 1

INT. WAREHOUSE - DAY2 2

Open on a bare warehouse floor. Just a HOSTAGE sat in a
chair before a video camera. 

A large figure, the TERRORIST LEADER, advances towards him. 

Standing over the Hostage, the Terrorist Leader beats and
pummels the Hostage, seemingly enjoying himself. 

As the Hostage takes his beating, he sighs, contemplating...

BEGIN FLASHBACK

EXT. ROAD - DAY3 3

Six OPERATIVES withdraw under fire, pursued by TERRORISTS.
With slick professionalism, the Operatives cover and
withdraw in teams of three, unphased as rounds zip all
around. 

Among the six is our Hostage, as one of the Operatives. His
comrade beside him is shot dead. As he glances to his side
to see his friend fall, a Terrorist takes a shot which
grazes the side of his face. 

Knocked unconscious, the Hostage collapses to the ground as
the rest of the Operatives, believing him to be dead,
withdraw. 

EXT. ROAD - DAY (LATER)4 4

Slowly, the Hostage regains consciousness. He wakes to see a
gaggle of terrorists standing over him, weapons trained on
him. They stand aside as the Terrorist Leader strides into
the Hostage's field of vision. 

He stands over the Hostage and gives a menacing grin. 

END FLASHBACK.

INT. WAREHOUSE - DAY5 5

The Terrorist Leader stands addresses the video camera,
looking straight down the lens, before taking a pistol out
of his pocket. He turns to face the Hostage.

The Hostage takes a deep breath of resignation as the pistol
is trained on his temple. And a shot rings out...

INT. OPS ROOM - DAY6 6

A sophisticated digital screen plays footage from the video
camera of the hostage being executed. Beside it, a mugshot
of the Terrorist Leader. Beneath that a list of known war
crimes. 

The fourth image is of drone surveillance footage of
activity around a warehouse. 
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EXT. WAREHOUSE - DAY7 7

The surveillance footage transitions to drone footage of
four Operatives lying out of sight as Terrorists pass by
towards the warehouse. 

Once the coast is clear, the Operatives emerge and advance
towards the warehouse. 

EXT. WAREHOUSE - LOADING BAY ENTRANCE - DAY8 8

Stacking up beside a wooden fence, the Operatives get eyes
on two Terrorists casually loitering at the loading bay
entrance. 

In a flash, one of the guards is jumped from behind by the
first Operative, who stabs him in the back. 

The second Terrorist turns to see the commotion, but before
they can react, they're butted in the face by the second
Operative and their rifle. 

The Operatives start to pick up the bodies and drag them out
of sight. But before they can there is a cry from behind
them. A third Terrorist has emerged and seen everything. 

The third Operative covering from the fence opens fire, but
the Terrorist flees inside. The Operatives prepare to go
loud. 

Split stacking up on the entrance to the loading bay, the
Operatives prepare themselves, and then breach. 

INT. WAREHOUSE - LOADING BAY/AISLE - DAY9 9

The Operatives storm inside, immediately splitting into
pairs. Once the entrance is secure, the second pair move off
into a different part of the warehouse. The first pair start
clearing the aisles.

As the first pair move into the aisle, they drop any
Terrorists that pop out ahead of them. 

INT. WAREHOUSE - AISLE - DAY10 10

A Terrorist, hiding behind large boxes, jumps out and stabs
the second Operative in the leg. They're bundled to the
floor. The first Operative tries to take the shot, but it's
not possible. 

As the Terrorist attempts to stab again, the first Operative
jumps on them and hauls them off. The wounded Operative
patches themselves up, meanwhile, the two enemies are
engaged in a fierce knife fight. 

Eventually, the Operative overpowers the Terrorist, taking
them to the ground and driving the blade into their chest.
At the end of the aisle, another Terrorist starts charging
towards them, but is shot dead by the wounded Operative.
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All clear, they focus on getting the Operative patched up. 

INT. WAREHOUSE - STAIRS - DAY11 11

Meanwhile, the second pair of Operatives move to the second
floor. A Terrorist appears at the top of the stairs, they
drop him and he tumbles down the stairs, crashing at their
feet. They press on. 

INT. WAREHOUSE - CABIN OFFICE DOOR - DAY12 12

Outside the office door, the Operatives perform a single
rolling stack on the door. They brace themselves as they
prepare to breach. 

INT. CABIN OFFICE - DAY13 13

The door bursts open and the Operatives charge in.
Immediately, the lead Operative is gunned down with repeated
shots to the chest. They crumple to the floor. 

At the other end of the room, pistol empty and barrel still
smoking, is the Terrorist Leader. The lone Operative goes
for the kill shot, but his rifle jams. He immediately
switches to his pistol, but before he can shoot, the
Terrorist Leader pounces and bundles them both out the door.

The pistol is knocked out the Operatives' hand and bounces
onto the warehouse floor. 

INT. WAREHOUSE - SECOND FLOOR - DAY14 14

The Operative and the Terrorist Leader are locked in a
fierce hand-to-hand fight, grappling, punching and wrestling
to gain an advantage. The Operative continually scrambles to
reach the pistol.

Eventually the Operative gains the upper hand and manages to
kick the Terrorist Leader away. As the Terrorist Leader
gathers himself, it's all the time the Operative needs to
snatch up the pistol and turn it on his enemy. 

He unloads on the Terrorist Leader, emptying the magazine.
Succumbing to his wounds, the Terrorist Leader collapses
backwards, and pitches off the ledge of the second floor to
the warehouse below. 

Breathing heavily, face gritted and contemplating what's
just transpired, the Operative takes a moment.

FADE TO BLACK

END.


	1 FADE IN:
	2 INT. WAREHOUSE - DAY
	3 EXT. ROAD - DAY
	4 EXT. ROAD - DAY (LATER)
	5 INT. WAREHOUSE - DAY
	6 INT. OPS ROOM - DAY
	7 EXT. WAREHOUSE - DAY
	8 EXT. WAREHOUSE - LOADING BAY ENTRANCE - DAY
	9 INT. WAREHOUSE - LOADING BAY/AISLE - DAY
	10 INT. WAREHOUSE - AISLE - DAY
	11 INT. WAREHOUSE - STAIRS - DAY
	12 INT. WAREHOUSE - CABIN OFFICE DOOR - DAY
	13 INT. CABIN OFFICE - DAY
	14 INT. WAREHOUSE - SECOND FLOOR - DAY

